
Justin Timberlake and Jessica
Biel Explore New Zealand

By Amanda Boyer

Taking a break from his world tour, Justin Timberlake took his
wife, Jessica Biel, on a trip across the globe to New Zealand
to have a relaxing time and a few moments together as a
couple. The pair traveled together and later on released some
romantic and breathtaking photos, according to UsMagazine.com.
In addition to the sightseeing photos, Timberlake also put up
a picture of him and his wife enjoying the beauty of New
Zealand.

What are some ways vacationing can bring you closer as a
couple?

https://cupidspulse.com/81798/justin-timberlake-jessica-biel-new-zealand/
https://cupidspulse.com/81798/justin-timberlake-jessica-biel-new-zealand/
http://www.usmagazine.com/celebrity-news/news/justin-timberlake-jessica-biel-explore-new-zealand-share-photos-20141410


Cupid’s Advice:

Escaping to paradise might be the best thing for you and your
partner. Cupid has some ways going on an exciting trip can
bring you and your partner closer as a couple:

1.  Making  memories:  Trying  something  new  together  like
parasailing or jet skiing will be an adrenaline rush! Doing
this with your partner will make the trip memorable for the
both of you because you can conquer a new feat together.

Related: New Couple? Naya Rivera Vacations with Ryan Dorsey

2. Learning more: Having a stay-cation with your partner for a
few days might be a learning experience. Seeing how they live
and deal with certain dilemmas can help you both get closer as
a couple and move forward with your relationship.

Related: LeAnn Rimes and Eddie Cibrian Vacation in Hawaii

3. Connecting: Going away and having a secretive, romantic
night away can be the best way to connect with your partner.
This can remind you why you fell for them in the first place,
and it will help you connect on a deeper level by sharing
secrets and stories with each other.

Have  another  way  you  can  get  close  to  your  partner  when
vacationing? Comment here!
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http://cupidspulse.com/69174/leann-rimes-eddie-cibrian-vacation-hawaii/

